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Pacific Gas and

Electric Company” 111 Almaden Boulevard, 8" Floor
San Jose, CA 95113

VIA EMAIL

July 12, 2011

Mr. Ravindra Chhatre, P.E., Accident Investigator Mr, Sunil Shoti

National Transportation Safety Board Utilittes Safety and Reliability Branch
490 L’Enfant Plaza, East S.W. Consumer Protection and Safety Division
Washington, DC 20594 California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 2005
San Francisco, CA 94102-3298

Re: San Bruno GT Line Incident - NTSB Investigation

Dear Ravi and Sunil:

Attached in this email is a data response for the following request. On Friday, July 15, 2011, we
will send {via FedEx) a DVD with a compilation of all the responses and documentation
produced during the week.

NTSB_089-004 Any and all records of overpressure protection setpoints for line
132 that predate the October 1968 record used to establish the
current MAOP.
Very truly yours,
- ; 1/
~ ¢ {GEC

William D. Hayes

Attachment




PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY
San Bruno Gas Transmission Line Incident
Data Response

PG&E Data Request No.. | NTSB 089-004

PG&E File Name; San Bruno GT Line Incident DR_NTSB_089-004

Request Date: June 29, 2011 Requesting Party; [ NTSB

Date Sent: July 12, 2011 Requestor: Operations
(Chhatre/Hall)

QUESTION 4

Any and all records of overpressure protection setpoints for line 132 that predate the
October 1968 record used to establish the current MAOP.

ANSWER 4

PG&E has conducted a diligent search for pre-October 1968 records regarding
overpressure protection setpoints but has not located documents responsive to the
reqguest.

Given the breadth of the request and the extremely short response time allowed, PG&E
has not been able to conduct an exhaustive records search and cannot confidently
assert that it has no potentially responsive documents.
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